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Board of Directors Meeting Minutes
FRIDAY, September 16, 2006 (OLYMPIA DINER NEWINGTON, CT)

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 am.  In attendance were: BoD members Elsa Payne, Paul Simonetta, Nick Zakeo, Winston Brown, and Gene Metti (via tele-con).  Absent were: John Murray, Matt Twerdy, and Rose Coggeshall.  General Members were Kris Lubas, and Larry Secor.

Agenda Items

1. Approval of August 25, 2006  Meeting Minutes:  Approved with typo corrections.  
2. Officer’s reports:
President:  Elsa suggested that we develop a Trustee Document List.

The board would then decide on what information to keep.

1. Meeting Minites

2. Bylaws

3. Incorporation Papers

4. Tax files-IRS Records

5. Meeting Minutes

6. Bank Records

Board members were tasked to recommend other documents other than what’s listed needed to be included

Vice-President:  Gene Metti commented about having two general meetings in the Fall and Spring.  Elsa mentioned that some chapters only have one General membership meeting per year.

Gene asked for a record of the number of meetings held for this year and what exactly does it say in our Bylaws.  Secretary Brown agreed to provide the record of meeting and Elsa will provide the Bylaws citation.

Gene offered to speak at one of our futuredinner meetings on an environmental European Directive will affect American businesses in the future. 

3. Committee Reports
· None

4. Education Program:

· Stuart mentioned that we could have training on how to do UST inspections under the new DEP proposed regulations.  He suggested that we contacted API to see if a representative would be available to provide the training.  Reason being that the API already has a training program for competent inspector.  Both Stu and Winston agreed to make some contacts.  The Board agreed to set a tentative schedule for this next Spring.

5. Other Business:

· Messages from National: Looking for database information of regulators that allow CHMMs to sign off on documents.  Examples provided at the meeting were USTs and other issues associated with industrial, commercial and construction activities.  Stuart was tasked with drafting up a response to this request.

· Elsa mentioned that the National Brownfield conference will be held on Boston.  She will be sending out more information on this as well. 

· ACHMM continue to ask for feedback from Chapters who work on CHMM unity program.  If you need more information on this, please contact Elsa.

· The Chowder Pot was suggested for the upcoming dinner meeting.  We obtained commitment from Dr. Powitz as the speaker for the upcoming dinner meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:35 am

Submitted by:
Winston Brown, CHMM



Secretary, CTACHMM
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